
Exhibit Regarding Request for Withdrawal of Engineering STA 
 
 
 

The applicant, WAND(TV) Partnership hereby requests withdrawal of the pending application for an 
engineering STA for W33EK-D.  The station has completed the repairs to its transmitter and the station 
resumed full power operation on April 15, 2022. 


